
From the Principal 

18th November 2019 

Term 4:  Week 6 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

All students enjoyed letting 
their creative sides flourish on 
Friday at the Art Day held in 
Naradhan. A big thank you to 
Naradhan Public School for 
hosting and organising the 
event.  

This Friday we have another 
combined school event, this 
time heading to Tallimba for 
the World War 1 exhibit. 

Students will again travel by 
bus to Tallimba for the day, 
returning in time for the 
afternoon pick up. We would 
like to thank Tallimba Public 
School in advance for hosting 
and organising the day and 
look forward to visiting your 
school.  

Mr Hurley 
Principal.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
Tuesday, 19th November 

K,1,2 Class visit to 
Whistlestop and Museum 

 
Friday, 22nd November 

WWI day at  Tallimba 
 

Saturday, 30th November 
Community Fun Day 



 Canteen Roster 

Term 4 2019  
 

Friday 22nd November Georgie Luelf 

Friday 29th November Simone Hall  

Friday 6th December Candice Davey  

Friday 13th December No Canteen  

Your help is very much appreciated in 

keeping our Canteen running. If you have 

any problems with these dates, please 

see if you can swap with someone or 

contact me (Candice 0428 311 981) and I 

will do my best to cover for you.  

P&C News 
It was decided at the last P&C meeting 
that we will do a clean up of the hall 
and set up for presentation night on the 
4th Dec, in the morning. 

The P&C will put on supper if families 
could bring a plate to share.  

Santa will be making a visit with gifts up 
to the value of $15.  To help Santa out 
these can be left at the office, clearly 
labelled, before the night. 

The P&C will put on a BBQ 
lunch on the last day of 
swimming (Tuesday 17th 
Dec) for everyone. 

Week 6 Monday 18
th

 Nov Full Day 

Week 7 Monday 25
th

 Nov Full Day 

Week 8 Monday 2
nd

 Dec Full Day 

The dates for the remainder of our transition program are as follows:  

https://www.clipartwiki.com/iclip/oboix_children-sharing-clipart-school-children-clipart/


Hi all, 
  

Come along to our LAST ITAV session for the year! 

Rhonda Humphries will be hosting a Card Making Kit 
workshop on the 20

th
 of November at the Weethalle 

School from 10:30am. 

 If you would like to come, please RSVP by 
Monday 18

th
 November – 3pm. Rhonda 

needs to know numbers to make up the 
kits. 

 We will need a minimum of 5 people to run – so don’t 
forget to RSVP! 

Toy Library will be available as well as a light morning tea 
and plenty of activities for children. 

 IMPORTANT – All Toy Library will need to be returned by 
the above date. Please drop off at the school if unable to 

come on the day. 

 We look forward to hearing from you! 

 Kind regards, 

 Julie and Kate 




